
 

 
 
 
March 15, 2004 
 
 
”The Employer” 
 
 
As the employer and Chief Compliance Officer discussed on Friday March 12, 2004, and as a follow-up 
to the Chief Compliance Officer’s letter dated March 11, 2004, this is to confirm that if the modifications 
that are made to the harvester to allow a separate seat with seat belts for the instructor are approved 
by the manufacturer (as outlined in my March 11 letter), then compliance with Sections 228 (a) and 221 
(2) of the General Regulation 91-191 will be met. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Chief Compliance Officer 

 


